MIDWESTERN ASSOCIATION OF CHEMISTRY TEACHERS
IN LIBERAL ARTS COLLEGES

Office of the Secretary-Treasurer October 5, 1960

Cornell College
Mount Vernon, Iowa

MACTLAC member:

The enclosed information concerns the coming meeting to be held on
October 21-22 in Saint Paul, Minnesota. This will be the ninth annual
meeting and will be a new arrangement, Hamline University, The College
»f Saint Thomas, The College of Saint Catherine and Macalester College
will jointly sponsor this coming meeting.

Again this year we have planned the discussion group program and
have chosen discussion leaders in advance, This procedure proved to be
very beneficial last year and it is the desire of your officers that we
can have another interesting and fruitful discussion period. It will be
helpful to the leader of the group which interests you if you will write
and express any particular questions or interests which you want included

in the discussion,

The enclosed envelope allows for preregistration and payment of dues.
We hope that all members will co-operate in this way as soon as plans are
clear, whether planning to attend or not, If you are reluctant to enclose
payment for fear of changing plans, please mail the filled-out envelope
anyway with indications of your probable plans, no later than October 14,

The one dollar ($1.00) registration fee wili be fully credited toward
current dues for members, If you are in arrears, the amount is indicated
on the envelope, The banquet meal at The College of Saint Catherine will
be two dollars ($2,00) (fish only). At the present time the cost of the
Saturday luncheon at Macalester has not been determined., You will be on
your own for Saturday breakfast. For those who arrive before noon on
Friday they may eat at the cafeteria, in the regular line, at The College
of Saint Thomas,

The executive council is always ready to receive and act on invitations
for future meetings. We have not yet considered the location for the 1962
meeting, and if your president would like to have your institution serve
as host at that time, he should mail the invitation to the secretary-
treasurer.

I shall look forward to seeing an enthusiastic attendance in Saint

Paul.
Sincerely yours,
William A, Deskin
WAD:eg

Encl,



